
Edina Hockey Association – Board Meeting 
Braemar Ice Arena 
January 14, 2013 

 

Name Attending Absent Name Attending Absent 

Erik 
Hendrikson 

x  Ron Green x  

Jon Foust x  Krista 
Gresham 

x  

Jon Palmer x  Mark Jones x  

Carrie Knowles  x  Ken Miller x  

Pat Foley x  Mike Hiniker x  

Peder Larson x  Bill Doll  x 

Nick Olsen x  Tom Chorske x  

Bob Paule x  Charlie Flinn x  

Jim O’Neill  x Kurt Dahlquist x  

Chris Fraley  x Judy Goodman x  

Dan McGraw x     

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:35pm. 

The December minutes still need to be approved.   

1. Brian Lawton – presented a fundraising idea to the EHA.   

2. Ken Miller – presented EHA financials.  If board members have questions, please direct those to 

Ken. 

3. The EHA raffle will take place at Braemar on February 1st, 7pm.   

4. EHA 13/14 board members – please talk to your friends and encourage all interested to fill out a 

board application.  Please direct the application and questions to Erik.  Applications will be 

emailed out to EHA membership and board members; and can be found on the EHA website 

under documents.   

5. Upcoming fundraiser – My Burger, SportsClips, and Yo(gurt) Lab – 1/14/12 

6. Sponsorship plaques – all plaques are completed and have been delivered to team mail boxes.  

7. Banners – State tournament champions:  Jr. Gold A, Bantam A, U12A.  Banners will be hung in 

March. 

8. Invitational – the tourney was a success.  Board members would like to go back to a professional 

looking program.  Microsoft was the presenting sponsor but did not show up to the tournament 

to display products.  Charlie will suggest to Microsoft an opportunity to present products at the 

Pee Wee or Bantam State tournament. 

9. Judy is working on state tournament schedules. 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:40pm.  The next Edina Hockey Association board meeting will held on 

February 11, 2013 at Braemar Ice Arena. 



 


